Earl of Lathom Lodge No.2560

The April and May Meetings of the Lodge were suspended following a letter from the MW Grand Master dated the 17th March 2020.
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In view of the latest Government advice on the coronavirus pandemic, all Lodge and
Chapter meetings within England and Wales are suspended for a period of four months with
immediate effect.
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United Fraternity of Ancient, Free and Accepted Masons of England.




